
  

 

April 5, 2022   
   
Dear AUB Students and Professors,     
 
We hope that you are doing well. 

In line with our University Calendar, the Latin Easter holiday will be observed from 
Friday, April 15 through Monday, April 18 inclusive, and the Greek Orthodox Easter 
holiday will be observed from Friday, April 22 through Monday, April 25 inclusive. 
As such, no instructional activities (classes, tests, labs, etc.) will be held during 
these two periods. 

The Office of the Registrar will be closed on April 15 and April 22 and will open its 
doors on both Easter Mondays. 

Documents requested by April 6 at the latest shall be available for pick up by April 
14, if you choose the expedited option, then you can submit your request by April 
11 at the latest. 

Documents requested by April 12 at the latest shall be available for pick up by April 
21, if you choose the expedited option, then you can submit your request by April 
18 at the latest. 
 
    
Kind regards,    
     
Office of the Registrar   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


